
July 19,  2021

DELTA KAPPA EPSILON INTERNATIONAL FRATERNITY

International Headquarters

Letter of Good Standing

Members of City Council,

The Psi Delta Chapter of Delta Kappa Epsilon International Fraternity at Wake Forest is a

Chapter in good standing with all the rights and responsibilities afforded to its members.

The Chapter has been a top performing Chapter since the International Fraternity intervened,

with the assistance of alumni and undergraduate leadership, and remediated the Chapter back

to the Standards of Delta Kappa Epsilon.

The Psi Delta Chapter is not currently recognized by Wake Forest, but has remained chartered

by the International Fraternity. In the opinion of the International Fraternity, the relationship

with the institution was no longer mutually beneficial due to concerns of due process issues

experienced by the Chapter during their accountability process, and the fundamental

disagreement with the institution’s belief that the Chapter was not capable of remediation.

To our knowledge, there have not been any substantiated allegations of misconduct concerning

our Chapter at Wake Forest.

The International Fraternity fully supports the efforts of the local housing corporation to

provide a meaningful space for members to live and study while pursuing their degrees at Wake

Forest.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Trey Robb, M.Ed.

Director of Member Services

Delta Kappa Epsilon International Fraternity

trey@dke.org | 865-256-8388
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